
APPENDIX D 

BRIXTON PARISH COUNCIL LETTER 

 

Good morning Graham, 

I hope you are well. 

Further to your email dated 5th January, Brixton Parish Council met on Wednesday 31st 
January and approved the following : 

Cllr Hawken proposed that BPC has given formal consideration to the examiner’s report 
and all of the recommendations.  BPC agree with all of the examiner’s 
recommendations and wishes to see them incorporated into the Brixton Neighbourhood 
Plan.  BPC wishes SHDC to ‘make’ (adopt) the modifications to the Brixton 
Neighbourhood Plan, as recommended to be amended by the examiner.  Seconded by 
Cllr Martin.  All in attendance were unanimous. 

So, as you can see everything was discussed and approved at the meeting. 

If you require any more information or clarification please let me know. 

With best wishes, 

Kirstie Aldridge 

 

Kirstie Aldridge                                                               

Clerk to Brixton Parish Council                                 

Tel : 07890 945785 

Email : clerk@brixtonparishcouncil.org.uk 
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